NOTICE

REFER TO THE FOLLOWING FOR INSPECTIONS:

If your building inspector is Building Inspection Underwriters,
Inc. please contact them at 570-344-9681. If your building
inspector is Northeast Inspection Consultants please contact
them at 570-280-4387.

Please have your permit number and required information for
inspection requests.

As the permit holder or property owner it is your responsibility to
call for the required inspections. These inspections are mandated
by the Pennsylvania Uniform Construction Code in order to

receive the REQUIRED certificate of occupancy for the applied

permit.

Your anticipated cooperation is greatly appreciated!



